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December 19, 2018 Meeting Minutes 

 

Attendees -  Kim Moore, Carmelita Williams, Mary Glenn, Brent Manuel,  Barbara Bruner, 

Tyrone Glenn, Beth Platte, Ryan Adams, Matt Bidou, Charlene Chandler  

Meeting was called to order.  Location was classroom E-4 at Vanden. 

Discussion of old business 

Fundraisers were discussed to determine if there were any changes which would need to be 

updated with the district. Any fundraisers at the beginning of the year need to be submitted to 

Boosters so we can submit to district.  

Website will be updated with minutes and pictures.  Plea made for any pictures to be submitted 

to be included on the website.  

ASB – All forms for request of funds for Senior Packs must be signed by ASB head with an 

additional signature by the parent requesting possible.  Forms will be added to the website. 

Discussion of new business  

BSN purchases – Athletic director indicated that Vanden has a contract with BSN.  Also 

indicated that Boosters should get our own account with BSN with auto pay to keep BSN paid 

on time.  He also indicated that he wants to have balances printed on the agenda.  In addition, 

he indicated that he wants to have a copy of our bank statements from January 1 through the 

end of the year.  He did not provide a reason for this request.  We indicated we will look into 

this and if possible, we will provide by January 15, 2019.  He was in agreement.   

Updates to website to include agenda/financial summaries prior to each meeting. 

Request from Galvin Lam to have any checks written to him for Explorica to come to him 

directly instead of being mailed. 

 

Meeting adjourned.  
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